
 

 

 

 

July 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 

I cannot believe we are at the end of the year, it feels like the time had flown by.  The 
children this year have been on many adventures from making new friends, learning about 
different celebrations from around the world, enjoying being out in all weathers to having 
the opportunity to experience the new Woodland area, to name a few!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It has been an amazing year and your children have brought us lots of enjoyment and 
laugher.  We wish all of our leavers the very best of luck in their new schools and we look 
forward to seeing all of a returners back here in September. 
 
So from everyone here at Chertsey Nursery have a fabulous holiday whatever you choose to 
do and keep safe. 
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From the Chair of Governors 
It is the end of term and at our last governing body meeting of the year, which 
we held last week, we reflected on the amazing achievements of all our chil-
dren and staff over the last 12 months - despite the stressful background of 
the pandemic.  
 
We have spent a lot of the last year discussing keeping all our school commu-
nity as safe and healthy as possible - and supporting the staff team. Thank 
you to all parents and carers for your support of the staff - in what have been 
incredibly challenging circumstances. It hasn't been easy for any of us. 
 
As governors, we have also been able to spend time developing our strategy 
and plans for the school over the next three years. We know the finances will 
always be challenging, but it has been exciting to see the ambition of leader-
ship team.  
 
On behalf of the Governing Body, I wish all those children (and parents) mov-
ing on to new schools from September every success in the future - and I 
hope you have good memories of your time at Chertsey Nursery School. 
 
Have a good (and safe) summer. 
 
Andy Whitehouse 
Chair of Governors  

 

 

COVID Reminder –  
If your child develops symptoms in the 48 hours after their last day at Nursery, which results 
in a positive test result, please let us know so that we can contact trace your child's bubble.  
Therefore, if their last day at Nursery was Friday 16th July, if they develop symptoms on  
Saturday 17th or Sunday 18th May - please email the office on info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk .  
This email address will be monitored during the summer holidays. 

 

 

Nursery Places  
Please let family, friends and neighbours know we still have a few places available in our 

Nursery, for the summer term plus it is not too early to register for September 2021. 

Chertsey Nursery School has vacancies for 2, 3 and 4 year olds.  For further information 

please call 01932 562225 or email us on info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk to receive our virtual 

tour.   
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We have an Instagram page – please follow, over the summer 

 

#chertseyns   

 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 1st September INSET DAY 

Starting dates have been emailed to you individually. 

 

Friday 22nd October 2021 – INSET DAY nursery closed 
Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 2021– Half Term 
Friday 17th December 2021 – Last day of Term 
Tuesday 4th January 2022 – INSET DAY nursery closed 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 – First day of term 
Monday 14th – 18th February 2022 – Half Term 
Friday 1st April 2022 – Last day of Term 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 – First day of Term 
Friday 24th June 2022 - INSET DAY nursery closed 
 
* New Dates added 
(Dates are correct at time of publishing; they may be subject to change) 
 

Amended: 15/07/21 


